
The Gualala Municipal Advisory Council
presents

Sheriff Allman
A quarterly town-hall style meeting.

Thursday, January 15th, 2008 at the Gualala Community Center,
6 P.M.

Join your neighbors for the fourth open-forum meeting with Sheriff
Allman. The meeting will start with an operational update for the
department, and guest introductions.

SPECIAL GUESTS:

 Bliss Fisher – Director of Mendocino Animal Control

Bliss Fisher will be available to answer any questions related to her
department, including but not limited to Mendocino animal shelters,
ordinances, adoptions, law & code enforcement.

 TBD – Member of the Mendo Planning & Building Dept.

Sheriff Allman has taken the time to visit our community quarterly since
the beginning of 2008, hear community concerns and answer our
questions.

By attending and showing an interest, you can guarantee that the Sheriff
will continue to acknowledge the residents of Gualala on a regular basis.

Please tell your friends & neighbors!

Gualala Municipal Advisory Council
Post Office Box 67
Gualala, CA 95445

www.GualalaMAC.com


